
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 31st MARCH 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 1D 99.3%! Well Done 

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.0%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.5% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

1D 99.3% 

4I 98.1% 

3C 98.0% 

2B 97.9% 

6W 95.5% 

2G 94.8% 

6J 94.7% 

5YP 94.5% 

1A 93.7% 

3S 93.1% 

RC 90.4% 

4B 90.0% 

5SP 89.7% 

RM 86.7% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Monday 27th March - Book Fair in school for the week. 

29th & 30th March – Year 3&4 Production 

Thursday 30th March 9.00am – Easter Service in Church 

Friday 31st March 3.15pm – School Closes 

Monday 17th April 8.35am – School Opens 

Wednesday 19th April 9.00am – Parent online Safety session. 

Friday 21st April All Day – School closed for Eid 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

This week we have the Scholastic Book Fair in 

school. Children will visit the book fair with their 

class to look at what is available and discuss 

favourite books. The Bookfair will be open for 

parents after school this week Monday to 

Thursday 3.15pm – 4.15pm. Do come along and 

browse the books and merchandise available. 

Cake Sale after the       

Y3 & 4 Production 2023 

On Wednesday the 29th and Thursday the 30th 

March 2pm, Year 3 and 4 will be presenting their 

Spring performance of ‘ You Are Special’                 

Year 5 Girls will be selling cakes after the 

performance to raise funds for school. Please 

support them by donating any cakes and buying 

some after the performance. Thankyou 

   

As we finish this week for the end of term and 
Easter Holidays, we wish you all a very peaceful 
and rested Easter Break. It will be a time where 

families can fast together and spend quality time 
in reflection during the holy month of Ramadan. 

Thankyou to all our families for the continued 
support you give the school and we look forward 

to seeing you after the Easter Break ready to 
prepare for Eid Celebrations. 

 

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Sara Khan for great writing & kind attitude!!  
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